SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

August 19, 1955

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill Drainage and Conservancy District met at the Court

House in Crookston, Minnesota, August 19, 1955; the meeting was called to order by Mr. Charles

Sheridan, board president. All members present; readings of minutes by the secretary of the meeting of

July 19, 1955; as there were no additions or corrections, same were approved as read.

Judge Paul A. Lundgren met with the board and on a petition from the board for an additional preliminary fund for \$5,000.00 agreed to take same under consideration.